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The North Olympic Library System (NOLS) invites teens in grades 7–12 to watch “The Super 

Mario Bros. Movie” at 6 p.m. on Friday, June 28, at the Sequim Library Temporary Location, 

609 W. Washington St. Pizza and snacks are provided. This after-hours event was planned by 

the NOLS Teen Advisory Board. 

 

About the Summer Reading Program  

This event is part of the “Read, Renew, Repeat” Summer Reading Program, happening now 

through August 24. Sign up for the reading challenge, earn a T-shirt, win prizes, and participate 

in free events.  

 

For more information about the Summer Reading Program, visit nols.org/srp, call 360-417-

8500, or email discover@nols.org. The Summer Reading Program is generously supported by 

Friends of the Library groups at all four NOLS branches.  

 

https://www.nols.org/srp/
mailto:discover@nols.org


Teens can enjoy a movie, pizza and snacks after hours at the Sequim Library.   
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